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NELLIP WORKSHOP, LONDON 21st March 2014 at the UK Secretariat of the 

EU Commission Europe House, 32 Smith Square, London 
 

Moderators and Experts involved  
 

 

Moderator: the workshop leader was Richard Rossner. The British Academy had requested inclusion 

of information about their own national scheme ‘British Academy Schools Language Awards’ for 

outstanding language projects (not including those focusing on English), and one of the participants, 

Anne Breivik, did a short presentation on this. Considering the absence of the ELL scheme in the UK, 

this is a welcome new initiative, although it is really only applicable for higher secondary as the 

objective is to encourage more students to take up languages in higher education. 

 

https://www.britac.ac.uk/policy/BASLAs.cfm

